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Update: Chevis Road Closed for Repair 
 

SAVANNAH, GA (December 14, 2017) – Chatham County has been notified that CSX Railroad 
changed the road closure dates for Chevis Road. The new closure dates are Friday, December 
15th through Monday, December 18th. Please note that these dates are subject to change due to 
weather or other conditions. Detour routes will be marked. We advise residents to make plans 
for alternate routes. 
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